
         

 

                                   
                                                         

                        
                                                              
 
 

   
 

       
          

  
            

               
           

 
            

               
              

       
 

                
            

            
       

 
             

                
                 

            
            

 
            
             
             

     
 

            
     

 

 

California Transportation Commission 
Contact: Paul Golaszewski Date: Dec. 15, 2022 

(916) 654-7179 
Paul.Golaszewski@catc.ca.gov 

For Immediate Release: 

California Transportation Commission publishes 2022 Annual Report 
Report estimates over 80,000 jobs created from state transportation investments 

SACRAMENTO, Calif. – The California Transportation Commission today released its 2022 Annual 
Report to the Legislature announcing that, during Fiscal Year 2021-22, it allocated $7.5 billion to 
transportation projects throughout the state, creating an estimated 80,000 jobs. 

“Collectively these projects will repair roads, restore bridges, reduce congestion, improve goods 
movement, and make our streets safer for bicyclists and pedestrians,” said Chair Lee Ann Eager. 
“This continues our work to ensure California has an equitable, sustainable, safe, and efficient 
transportation system that supports economic growth,” 

The report also highlights policy changes made by the Commission over the last year to further 
advance state transportation goals. For example, the Commission approved a new policy 
encouraging more freight projects to incorporate zero-emission truck charging stations to reduce 
air pollution and help combat climate change. 

The report further includes recommendations to the Legislature for the upcoming year, including 
to increase funding for the Active Transportation Program by $1 billion per year. This program is 
the state’s only dedicated funding source for walking and biking projects, and as a result, it is 
severely oversubscribed. The program received a $1 billion one-time augmentation in the 2022-
23 State Budget but the need for an ongoing funding increase remains. 

The California Transportation Commission is an independent state agency responsible for funding 
the construction of highway, local road, passenger rail, transit, bicycling, and pedestrian projects. 
The Commission also advises the Secretary of Transportation and the Legislature on state 
transportation policies and plans. 

For more information, visit the Commission’s website at www.catc.ca.gov, and follow the 
Commission on Twitter at @California_CTC. 
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